
  
   

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

RE GCSE full course will continue to take place on Wednesdays after school from 4.00pm until 5.00pm in 
W13. Lessons will commence from Wednesday 13 September. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Natalie Steer 
Head of RE Department 
nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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